
 
Town of Raymond Board of Selectmen 

Notice of Public Hearing & Special Town Meeting 
 

Tuesday, August 13 – 6:00pm 
At the Broadcast Studio – 423 Webbs Mills Rd, Raymond  ME  04071 

 
The Town of Raymond Select Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, August 13, 
2024, at 6:00pm for the purpose of receiving public input on the proposed Land Use 
Ordinance changes to be included in the Town Warrant for the Special Town Meeting to 
be held immediately following the public hearing.  The proposed changes were requested 
via petition by 464 citizens of Raymond.  The summary of the petition is as follows: 
 
Summary: This amendment, with a retroactive date of July 1, 2023, will prohibit 
the installation of commercial solar energy systems in the Rural Residential 
District and all of the Shoreland Districts. 
 
The complete text of related documents is available online at www.raymondmaine.org 
and at the Town Office. 
 
 

http://www.raymondmaine.org/

